
1

Raszka Shelley

From: Lorianne Ochmanski <pheline.phanatic@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 8:32 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Protect the Wolves and other Wildlife

Hello, 

Good morning. I am writing to you today to ask that you protect wolves and other wildlife in your state from 
further harm. You may think that events are isolated, but every animal killed in your state affects each on of us 
across the country and around the world. Last year alone, over 2 millions animals were killed in the U.S. for no 
reason. We need them, the planet needs them. Humans are not the most important species, and our needs to not 
supersede those of non-human beings. 

Do the right thing. Ensure that wolves are not removed from the endangered species list until they are in fact no 
longer in danger. And, furthermore, please enact laws that would prevent animals [and plants] from becoming 
endangered in the first place. 

Enough is enough. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lori Ochmanski 
(520) 551-7134 


